
STATE OF INDIANA 
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 
State House, Second Floor 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 

June 28, 2012 

Mr. Jeffrey L. Cowsert 
 

 

Dear Mr. Cowsert: 

Mitchell E. Daniels,Jr. 
Governor 

Thank you for your letter and for sharing your thoughts with the Governor. He 
appreciates the time you took to share your views on this subject. 

In order to change the laws governing circumcision, new legislation would be required. 
Members of the Indiana General Assembly would need to provide backing and 
sponsorship of the legislation. Given your statement of support, I encourage you to also 
contact your local legislators to express your desire for legislation to be introduced in the 
General Assembly. Contact information for the Indiana House and Senate is included 
below. 

Thank you for your citizenship. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Kristen Kane 
Constituent Services 
Office of the Governor 

House of Representatives 
Indiana House of Representatives 
200 W. Washington Street 
Indianapolis, IN 46204-2786 
(317) 232-9600 or (800) 382-9842 
http://www.in.gov/legislative/ 

Senate 
Indiana State Senate 
200 W. Washington Street 
Indianapolis, IN 46204-2785 
(317) 232-9400 or (800) 382-9467 
http://www.in.gov/legislative/ 




